From: Thomas, Latasha 
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 9:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: gift

Mr. Berlin,

Please find this note as notification that I received a bag from the Chicago Transit Authority last week.  I was out of the office and saw the gift today.  I have attached a picture of it.  It is valued at less than $50.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have on this matter.

Best,

Latasha R. Thomas

Alderman, 17th Ward​
